
October 9, 2016, Hong Kong Disneyland Hotel

The long-awaited 13th International Chefs Day – the day when we chefs contribute, experience and 

communicate with those less fortunate to gain a better understanding of the challenges they face –

finally arrived on October 9. The HKCA members celebrated this fun-filled event with the Hong Chi 

Association and the Fu Hong Society at the Hong Kong Disneyland Hotel.

It was again a huge success with over 200 volunteers, including  the Hong Kong Young Chefs Club 

(HKYCC), student volunteers from three schools in Hong Kong, namely, the International Culinary Institute 

and the Chai Wan campus of the Institute of Vocational Education (IVE) and the School of Hotel and 

Tourism Management, Hong Kong Polytechnic University– supporting us with industry sponsors, 

contributing on food items, logistics, equipment and utensils. Most of all, they gave us their valuable time.

As in the past, we cooked a buffet for over 600 guests and prepared 326 lunch boxes for those that 

could not join us at the occasion. 

We are very humbled and at the same time happy at the overwhelming response, enthusiasm and 

cooperation we received from our members and friends. Seeing chefs, suppliers and supporters come 

together and work as a team brought sunshine and smiles to the faces of the needy.
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